
Dear  Ukrainian colleagues,

I hope you are doing well.

Once again this year, we would like to ask for your support in sharing our call for 
the most innovative water technology companies, which we will be awarding 
together with you as part of the European Water Awards 2025.
This year marks the 10th anniversary of our forum, bringing significant changes to 
our operations. From now on, BWF will begin offering technological solutions to 
developing and underdeveloped countries globally. Over the past decade, we 
have accumulated numerous technologies that can solve critical challenges, 
improve people's quality of life, and contribute to economic growth. BWF is thus 
evolving into a center for technological solutions.
For the first time, we have introduced a small application fee of €150, ensuring 
that only serious companies apply.

We kindly ask you to share this call for applications through your channels in your 
country. 

Please find the link to the application for the Call for the European Water Awards 
here:  https://bledwf.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Call-for-EWA_2025.pdf 

The deadline for submitting the application is: 7 May 2025.

Thank you and kind regards!

Katja Prkič

International Relations

Tel: 00 386 (0) 31 532 333 

Web: www.bledwf.com 
Facebook: Bled Water Festival
E-mail: katja.prkic@bledwf.com
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